
 

 

16TH – 18TH APRIL 2018 
Good Shepherd Leadership Pathway 

CONFERENCE FOR  

DEPUTE HEAD TEACHERS 

Jesus the Relational Leader 
“Jesus the Relational Leader”, will look at the distinctive nature 
of leadership within a Catholic school, exploring what it means to 
be a ‘relational leader’ and offer colleagues the opportunity to be 
guided through Scripture to come to an understanding of their 
personal Vocation to leadership. 
The conference will be the first CLPL event of the “Good Shepherd 
Leadership Pathway”.  This is being developed as a vocational 
leadership journey that accompanies teachers in their 
discernment of that personal call to leadership. The pathway will 
offer experiences and opportunities for personal prayer and 
reflection, opportunities to understand the vision and values of 
Catholic Education, knowledge of Church teaching and the chance 
to become familiar with the Catholic school system 
internationally.  It will offer opportunities to explore the 
Vocation of the teacher and the personal response to being called 
to teach, called to catechise, to witness, lead and accompany 
young people.   
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Book your place at 

http://sces.org.uk/good-

shepherd-leadership-

pathway/ 

 

www.sces.org.uk  

0141 556 4727 
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ST. MARY’S 

MONASTERY 

Kinnoull  
Perth PH2 7Bp 

16th – 18th April 2018  

(conference will begin at 
5.30pm on 16th April)  

Conference fee 
£350  
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